Suja’s comments during appeal hearing for Shoreline Gateway project 2013
I do think that in the last several years there have been over a thousand spots that have been identified….I think the real issue for some of us  is that it’s not exactly where we wanted, it’s not exactly at the building we are looking for…but I do think those of us who seek to live that close to the ocean in our community are aware that they are not paying perhaps the same as they would pay in Manhattan Beach or somewhere else.  Maybe they are but they are aware that it is a building that doesn’t have parking so the parking availability is not within a block or two blocks but that’s a known fact.  To unwind that, that’s not a realistic endeavor on our part to unwind those decisions from the decades of poor planning.  When the Downtown Plan was discussed, was planned, was visioned, and I see several members of this audience that were part of the Downtown visioning team initially in 2007, which started the 5 year process, it did anticipate what the parking challenges were.  It definitely did.  In the 5 years worth of discussion and what the council ended up adopting through a community driven process, we all didn’t get what we wanted but it was a community and staff and professional driven process.  In that adoption, this council agreed that this parking requirement was appropriate.  It was appropriate for an urban setting and certainly did not anticipate or condone any parking issues to spill over from projects that are now on the table for consideration.  I don’t expect that to be the issue, in fact I want to insure that’s not the issue with this project, that these are not the units that will spillover into the street the way our older buildings do because of the timing they were constructed and those of us who live their today and our lifestyle today.  

